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Vote-by-mail has been a Godsend to my family, and to  many other Oregonians.  It 

makes it easy to study the candidates and issues and vote in the comfort and privacy 

of our home.  The days of voting in person required time off of work, struggling to find 

parking and often waiting in line in the cold.  These difficulties, I am sure, reduced the 

number of voters in Oregon.  We have been one of the most progressive states on 

this issue.  Please keep our vote-by-mail system in place! 


